
27/06/2021 

Tiziana Beninati 

North Manly 2100 
tiziana.beninati@gmail.com 

RE: PEX2018/0007 - 1 / 0 Kirkwood Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I support this Planning Proposal in that it aligns with the philosophy of better management of 
the boundaries of Manly Dam. 
It is really important to continue to preserve bushland on the edges of the catchment of Manly 
Dam;
It is ok to have it as RE1 Public Recreation and not R2 Low Density Residential. (but ideally an 
Environmental zoning would be better).
this land also acts as a large section of the wildlife corridor for fauna travelling to fresh water 
and food supplies in the Manly Dam Reserve often from Garigal national Park.
PLEASE STOP ANY PROPOSAL TO HAVE THIS LAND USED FOR RESIDENTIAL 
BUILDINGS
Please keep this land as natural bush
- I am still concerned that this land and the adjoining parcels will be significantly impacted if the 
Beaches Link proposal goes ahead and seek further protection and mitigation from Council. 
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